Student Led Conferences

We are excited to discuss your child’s success in school this year on March 20th
and 21st, 2024. Student led conferences will be held in person, or over the phone.
Below is the link to sign up for ten-minute meetings. For phone appointments,
teachers will contact you during the time allotted. Please attend the school for in-
person interviews.

If you have any questions, please call the school at (306) 823-4313.

Please copy the link in your web browser, select the teacher you wish to have an
interview with and an available time.

https://signup.com/go/miywNgK
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